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Saskatoon Housing Initiatives Partnership – Proposed 
Service Contract – Implementation of Saskatoon’s 
Homelessness Action Plan 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the City of Saskatoon enter into a 16-month service contract, beginning 

September 1, 2022, with the Saskatoon Housing Initiatives Partnership to continue 
implementation of Saskatoon’s Homelessness Action Plan; and 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to draft the necessary agreement with the 
Saskatoon Housing Initiatives Partnership and that His Worship the Mayor and the 
City Clerk be authorized to execute the agreement, under the Corporate Seal. 

3. That following execution of the contract and within 6 months, Administration report 
back to the Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community 
Services outlining more specifically the evaluation framework for the contract 
including specific key performance indicators with emphasis on implementation of 
the Homelessness Action Plan and any updates about learnings from coordinated 
access implementation. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on August 15, 2022, considered a report from the Administration 
regarding the above. 
 
The committee heard from Priscilla Johnstone, Saskatoon Housing Initiatives 
Partnership, regarding the matter.  
 
Attachment 
August 15, 2022 report of the General Manager, Community Services. 


